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Comments: It is foolish to put a roller coaster in the Sandia Peak Ski Area.  This done exclusively to attract more

revenue throughout the year instead of filling a demand needed by the public.  Putting an unnatural eyesore in a

natural space is problematic.  Attracting persons that want the amusement rides attracts exactly that and not,

necessarily, those who will respect the natural setting they will be in.  Having that in a peaceful setting may be

thrilling and attracting to a lot of people which is exactly what the owners are hoping for.  Why does anyone think

that the mountain require an amusement park ride to bring money into the pockets of it's owners?  More

importantly, why would we allow this public space to be sold to those who don't love the way it is currently?  I

understand that the area is currently clear cut and used as a ski run.  Even this was foolish in a semi-arid desert

setting like central NM.  The failings of the past should not be allowed to continue into the future. Keep it natural

for those who appreciate it that way.


